No.1-752/2005-TW (PF-l); 11 ©
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE
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Port Blair, dated the Y November, 2007
V=

To

The Executive Secretary,
AAJVS, Port Blair.

Sub:-Regulation of Traffic on ATR - Violation of
Jarawa Policy - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to this office letter
No. 1-752/2005-TW (PF-1)/98 dated 9.5.2007 and
subsequent reminder No. 1-752/2005-TW (PF-1)/574
dated 24.9.2007 regarding the subject mentioned above
and to say that comments of Executive Secretary, AAJVS
asked for therein has not yet been received. Consequently
we are unable to send the report to the Administration.

You are, therefore, requested to look into the matter
and send your comments on the above matter to this
office immediately.

Yours faithfully,
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